CORNELL UNIVERSITY

WEFELLER (p7 -
300 DAy HALL 4 W00 Ny Vé"’d;«
’p
P.O. Box D.H. ' "W“l(‘ /9
ItHacA, N. Y. 14853 i NP EAN 1S ,

ST Er - o

Oreyn. 4
0, A\
Office of the President £ OF THE PRF“S '

November 7, 1980

Mr. Joshua Lederberg
President

The Rockefeller University
New York, NY 10021

Dear Josh:

Thank you for your note of October 27, and for sending the material
on environmental toxicology. I am passing this information on to Dr. Alison
Casarett, Vice Provost and Dean of the Graduate School, asking her to
send you future information about the program. I am sure you will be
hearing from her shortly.

With all good wishes,
Sincerely yours,
Frank H. T. Rhodes

cc: Dr. Casarett



